
Subject: Re: New Addition to Family
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 19 Apr 2004 02:35:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

That's a good lookin' setup you have there, Gar.  Nice system, great work!  I couldn't help but
wonder what material was playing in the photo with Carly.  Something has her attention!About the
wire colors, I've seen some connect one way and others connect the other.  Doesn't matter to me;
 It's just a way to keep it straight.  About the 1.0mH coil, that's a good choice too.  I use a 1.0mH
coil when horn-loading the driver.  Values between 0.5mH and 1.0mH work just fine to remove a
little bit of energy above 2kHz.  Naturally, larger values make it a little bit smoother, although the
difference is pretty subtle.  Just enough is just about right.  We're looking to carve out about 3-5dB
in the octave above 2kHz.
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